
Hiding in Plain Sight 

 

Hiding in plain sight. 

That's what Kentucky State Police say teens are doing with drugs 

and alcohol, so the agency is helping parents and those who work 

with children be more aware. 

Kentucky State Trooper Rob Austin will present: 

“Hiding in Plain Sight” 

Thursday February 20, 2020 6:00pm 

Todd County Central High School Auditorium 

Adults only, please! 

 

For more information contact: 

Katrena Smith, Community Education Director, Todd County Schools 

Katrena.smith@todd.kyschools.us  or  270-265-2436 Ext. 1147 

mailto:Katrena.smith@todd.kyschools.us

